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At the November Board meeting the revised Bylaws, Standing Rules, 
and Convention Guidelines were approved. They are now posted on the 
DCCW website.  
The Bylaws Committee drafted some guidelines for the new Convention 
Sponsor Program that were presented at the November Board meeting. 
A revised draft will be presented at the January Board meeting, 
incorporating the Board’s suggested changes.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dawn Haberkorn 


